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Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 

 

We are delighted to be running Professional Interview Day for Year 11 students on Friday 2nd 
February 2024. This is a great opportunity to practise and reflect upon interview techniques in 
preparation for college interviews and professional interviews in the future. 

 

On the day, we will welcome over 20 volunteers from outside of the school community. Students 
will come to school in professional dress and will have a 30 minute slot for an interview and some 
feedback. Students have been assigned a Unifrog task of creating and submitting a CV to their 
tutor in advance of the event by Wednesday 24th January. 

 

As always, working in partnership with you always achieves the best results for our young people. 
Please do ask your child about their CV, ask about their progress, discuss their future plans, 
interests and ideas. It would also be helpful if you could discuss what kind of impression they 
would like to give to their interviewer and how they will approach this challenge. 

 

Many thanks for your support, as always. 

Kind regards, 

Ms Philippou 

Assistant Headteacher 


